Two-Year Public Sector Annual Report
Spring 2016 NeASFAA Conference
March 23, 2016

| attended both the October, 5, 2015, and January 29, 2016, NeASFAA Board meetings via telephone
conference and plan to attend the March 22, 2016, Board meeting in Lincoln.

Emails were sent out to the Two-Year Public Sector members prior to each Board meeting. The
following was reported during the year:
e Erinn Brauer joined Mid-Plains Community College as its new Director of Financial Aid.
e Tricia Stephens retired from the Central Community College Grand Island campus, and Mr. Angel
Gabriel was hired to replace her as Financial Aid Technician.

No responses were received in response to my request for items to discuss at our annual sector
meeting. | have submitted the following for discussion:
e Early FAFSA and prior-prior year
e LB726 requiring public institutions to provide federal student loan information to students
e How institutions are obtaining “opt in” approval for students to receive electronic
communications

| have one year remaining in my two-year term as sector representative.
Respectfully submitted,

Sheila Johns



